
 

 

New Member Application Information 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in joining the Village Garden Club of La Jolla!  We are proud 
of our traditions and activities that include service to the community, conservations 
projects, garden tours, workshops and field trips.  Our monthly meetings are wonderful 
social gatherings that feature display tables, refreshments, and superb educational 
programs.   
  
Our members are the central reason our club has flourished for 50 years and we 
welcome new members and their energy!  We encourage you to visit the club as a 
guest of a member and take a look at our website  www.vgclj.com to learn more about 
our club.  
  
Active members of the club are expected to participate, support and contribute to club 
activities.  They must attend a minimum of five meetings each year.  In addition, they 
are expected to participate on a minimum of one committee or project and provide 
refreshments several times.  We find that the members who most enjoy the club are 
actively involved! 
  
Currently, our club caps its membership at 320 members. Our membership renewal 
process for current members ends May 1st.  At that time, we are able to calculate how 
many membership places are available and offer new memberships to our applicants. 
Should we have more new applicants than spaces, we use a lottery system to select 
new members from all the applicants who have completed the New Member Application 
form. 
  
If you wish to join the applicant list, please complete the following online form found 
here: 
 

ENTER HERE: NEW MEMBER APPLICATION LINK 

http://www.vgclj.com/
https://r9rdtrx6cqm.typeform.com/to/Vm8mbMuX

